
 

 

BAI/GEN/2023/141                                                                                                                   Date: 10th April 2023 

 

 
 

To, 

All Affiliated State Associations 
 

 
Subject: Circulation of an unapproved BAI Calendar 2023 draft 

 
 

Dear All, 

 
 

It has come to my notice that an unapproved BAI Calendar with the title “BAI Calendar 2023-Draft 1” is 
being circulated on various whatsapp groups by unauthorised persons.   

 

This is to inform you that the BAI Calendar for the year 2023-24 is NOT yet finalised and approved by BAI. 
You are requested to kindly ignore such unapproved and misleading information. 

 
Further, I wish to inform you that once the BAI Calendar for the year 2023-24 is finalised, it will be published 

on the official BAI website www.badmintonindia.org 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                              

(Sanjay Mishra) 

Secretary General, BAI 
 

 

 


